
Airlines  add  extra  winter
flights to Reno airport
By Jason Hidalgo, Reno Gazette-Journal

Last winter’s record-setting snow is set to pay dividends for
Reno’s airport this coming season.

Several airlines will be offering additional service to Reno-
Tahoe International Airport during ski season, with some extra
flights being extended as late as April. Five carriers will be
offering the additional flights, which include routes in the
West, Midwest and South.

The extra flights bring up the number of total seats available
for the winter season to its highest level in more than 10
years. This is also the earliest that the airport has seen
these  many  additional  seasonal  flights  announced  for  the
winter season, said Brian Kulpin, spokesman for Reno-Tahoe
International Airport.
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